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Winter Workshop Coming Up on 1/21!Winter Workshop Coming Up on 1/21!

Happy new year to our Community of Practice! With a

new year comes a new chance for us to share our

project updates with all of you, and catch up on what

you’ve been working on (and/or hear your holiday

stories). Tune in on January 21st from 10-12 CST for our

winter virtual workshop, featuring a presentation and

discussion on the WICDI culvert geodatabase, as well

as plans for phase 2 of the project.

For event details, head here. I will link the workshop

Zoom invite and agenda at the bottom of this post as

well. Otherwise, reach out to me with any

questions/suggestions. See you at the workshop!

https://www.sco.wisc.edu/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/WICDI-Workshop-5-Preliminary-Agenda.pdf



